
 
FROM: PORT HEALTH & ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES 

COMMITTEE 
Monday, 9 September 2013 

 
 

TO:  LICENSING COMMITTEE 
Monday, 21 October 2013 

 
 
 
A report of the Director of Markets and Consumer Protection was considered relative to the 
annual review of fees and governance arrangements for Sex Establishments in the City. 
 
RESOLVED - That, 

a) the proposed fees for 2013/14 as set out in the Appendix to the report be approved; 
b) the governance of all types of sex establishments be dealt with by the Licensing 

Committee, which includes sex shops, sex cinemas, hostess bars and SEV’s; 
c) the Terms of Reference be updated accordingly.  


